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Version History:  
This Best Practice was created by the LNPA WG (now known as the NPIF – Number Portability Industry Forum) and originally accepted on 02/05/2008 (Version 1).  This Best Practice was reviewed by the NPIF on 10/05/2022 where consensus was reached that no changes were required. 
[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_55_5_111]Background: 
Some carriers are requiring that the customer have service for 30 days before they will approve a port out request
[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_55_5_112]Documentation Referenced: 
· PIM 63 – Minimum Service Time Before Port out v3
[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_55_5_113]Decisions/Recommendations
In paragraph 18 of the attached FCC Order 03-284, the FCC concluded that ""¦ wireless carriers may not impose "business rules" on their customers that purport to restrict carriers' obligations to port numbers upon receipt of a valid request to do so."  Additionally, the paragraph states, "We confirmed also that, in cases where wireless carriers are unable to reach agreement regarding the terms and conditions of porting, all such carriers must port numbers upon receipt of a valid request from another carrier, with no conditions."
0054 FCC_Order_03-284
For any valid port request submitted to a carrier, wireline or wireless, it is the position of the LNPA WG that the length of time a customer has service with a carrier should not dictate if they can port out from that carrier.

